PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA

TO THE UNITED NATIONS AND OTHER
INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN VIENNA

No.: 086/TIN1/2025

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Indonesia to the United Nations and
Other International Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the United
Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs and has the honour to refer to the latter's note
verbal No. OOSA/2024/59 CU 2024/378 dated 29 November 2024 regarding
nominations of persons to serve on the Bureau of the Action Team on Lunar Activities
Consultation (ATLAC).

The Permanent Mission has further the honor to convey the names of ATLAC
Bureau member from Indonesia, with possibility of any changes in the future, as follows:

1. Mr. Dr. Emanuel Sungging Mumpuni
Head of Research on Outer Space
National Research and Innovation Agency (BRIN), Jakarta

2. Ms. Dr. Dwie Irmawaty Gultom
Science Attaché
Permanent Mission of Indonesia, Vienna

3. Mr. Dr. Rhorom Priyatikanto
Researcher
National Research and Innovation Agency (BRIN), Jakarta

4. Ms. Happy Rumiris Simanungkali
Researcher
National Research and Innovation Agency (BRIN), Jakarta

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Indonesia to the United Nations and
Other International Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Vienna, 3 March 2025
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